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Division of Finance and Facilities Management
	
	Purchasing Department  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


April 28, 2010

Addendum #5 To

Request for Proposal

For Design Services for the Hilberry Gateway Project Study

PROJECT WSU 189-178578

Dated April 6, 2010

IMPORTANT – PLEASE NOTE:  Effective December 1, 2007, bid notices will be sent only to those Vendors registered to receive them via our Bid Opportunities Listserve service.  To register, to http://www.purchasing.wayne.edu/Building_Design.html , and click on the “Join our Listserve” link at the top of the page.  Instructions are at the top of the page, and the Building Design Listserv service is on this page.

The following questions were raised after the pre-bid meeting. The responses are hereby made a part of the contract documents.

Question #1:
On page 5 of the RFP, Item III Design Professional Services and Deliverables, it mentions schematic design solutions.  Does this refer to the solution being schematic in nature rather than Schematic Design Services?  (Note: to provide a fee for Schematic Design Services we would need a defined project scope and budget).

Answer #1:       Yes, Reference Part I Instructions to Design Professional: “Proposals are to assist in identifying and defining optimum programming and planning efforts for improvements, renovations and expansion of the existing Hilberry Theatre. The scope of services covered in this study will include planning, space planning, conceptual design services including establishing a probable project budget and schedule, and assisting the university in development of a fund raising plan to support the project.”

 
There is not a specific requirement for Schematic Design. Provide Level of Effort for specific requirements: Parts 1-4, listed on Schedule C issued related directly to the list of deliverables located in Section III of the RFP.  

Please note: The Cost Schedule referenced in Addendum 4 is being distributed with Addendum 5.  This schedule is the same as the original Level of Effort Table - Cost Schedule C posted 4/6/10.  The link to the revised Cost Schedule has been removed, please use the re-posted original.
All questions concerning this project must be emailed to: Paula Reyes, and copied to Ken Doherty:  bb2709@wayne.edu and, ac0578@wayne.edu.

Do not contact members of FP&M or the Staff directly as this may result in disqualification of your proposal.

Thank you for interest shown in working with Wayne State University.

Paula Reyes, 
Purchasing Manager,
CC:
Ken Doherty, Anne Vandenbussche, Christa Azar, Attendee list.
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